City of
VALLEJO

California

CITY HALL
555 Santa Clara Street
Vallejo, CA 94590

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular City Council meeting scheduled
for Tuesday, August 13, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. The next regular

meeting of the City Council will be held on Tuesday, August 27, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the
City Council Chamber.

Further information may be obtained in the City Clerk's Office, 555 Santa Clara Street,
Vallejo, California.

Dawn G. Abrah
City Clerk

DATED: July 22, 2013



